AAA Northern California,
Nevada & Utah '

1900 Powell Street, Suite 1200
Emeryville, CA 94608

December 4, 2013

Joanne Hayes White

Fire Chief, San Francisco Fire Department
698 2™ Street - :

San Francisco, CA 94107

Dear Chief Hayes White,

On behalf of AAA Northern California, Nevada & Utah, I am pleased to send you the enclosed check in the
amount of $5,000 payable to the San Francisco Fire Department. These funds represent payment from the
proceeds for the October 20th, 2013 regular-season AAA Save of the Game canse-related marketing program
with the San Francisco 49ers. These funds are designated for station fire safety equipment and supplies, public
fire safety education programs and materials, or fire safety training programs.

Please complete and return the enclosed Donation Acknowledgement Receipt within fifteen days for our
records, ' : :

It is important for us to support and pértner with organizations working to build a stronger, safer, more

informed, prepared and resilient community. Thank you for all you do to strengthen and protect the
communities that we serve. ‘ . ‘

Sincerely,
Robert Brown '

Public Affairs Director

Bnc: Check: 275492 : ‘ .
Donation Acknowledgement Receipt
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